
 

 

 

10 June 2022 

Dear Vaughan, 

On the 30th March Rhun ap Iorwerth asked a question regarding Orthios being placed 
into administration. In your response you told Plenary the Welsh Government was 
working together with the council and the Department for Work and Pensions to ensure 
no stone was left unturned when looking at “the different sorts of support that the two 
national Governments can provide, together with the council, to support workers to look 
to find alternative and sustainable employment.” You also said you would meet with Rhun 
to “discuss not just the current situation, but, actually, the longer term for this site”. 

As you state the former Anglesey Aluminium site is key employment site for Wales. Please 
could you provide the Committee with:  

• an update on the joint Government and Council work being undertaken to
support affected workers;

• an update on any work undertaken around the future of the site; and

• anything further you feel relevant from your discussion with the UK Government,
the Council or your discussions with Rhun.

I have copied this letter to Rhun for his information. 
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Kind regards, 

 

Paul Davies MS 
Chair: Economy, Trade and Rural Affairs Committee  
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